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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to say | do not support the Glendell mine expansion.

Heritage agencies say Ravensworth homestead and the surrounding area:

e has the strongest documentary evidence of any conflict site across the
Hunter Valley, including the event known as the Ravensworth massacre.

¢ tells the story of shared Aboriginal and European heritage

e is rare and exceptionally intact.

Its rarity and importance has been compared to the World Heritage convict sites
in Tasmania, and the significance of the massacre site has been compared to
world war battlefields in Europe.

It is offensive to think it can just be moved all for the sake of a dollar.

Kind Regards,

Steve Case





